
Public Hearing  May 27, 2003 

 At 715 P.M. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 State 
Street, Brockport, New York on May 27, 2003.  The purpose of the public hearing was to hear all 
persons in favor of or against AT&T Wireless, Inc. co-locating telecommunications antennae and 
equipment on an existing tower at 441 Sweden/Ogden Town Line Road. 
 
Present: Town of Sweden Supervisor Lester, Councilperson Carges, and Councilperson 

Windus-Cook.  
 
Also present: Julie and Frank Lapinski, 4016 Sweden Walker Road, Jim Hamlin, 50 Park Ave., 

Bill Moore, 201 West Ave.  
 
 Supervisor Lester called the public hearing to order.  The Town Clerk read the legal 
notice of the hearing. 
 
 Supervisor Lester then called on Adam Walter Attorney for AT&T Wireless, Inc. and 
Gary Ferrara from SBA Inc. also representing AT&T.  AT&T is looking to complete coverage in 
the Buffalo and Rochester areas.  Councilperson Carges said there are other towers in the town 
that they could co-locate on.  Mr. Ferrara mentioned that they are located in bordering towns. 
 
 As there were no further questions to come before the Board, the Supervisor closed the 
Public Hearing at 7:30 PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Gail A. DeToy 
      Town Clerk 
 
 


